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Modbury Primary School Newsletter  

Friday 24th  May 2024  

 www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk   

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,    

 

We just would like to thank all the parents/carers who have transported their children to the events 

which have recently taken place.  

 

With summer term fast approaching, we have a lot of events taking place, please check out our School 

Calendar 

 

Just a gentle reminder, please ensure that the School office is aware of any early pickups/appointments 

etc so we can organise the children accordin gly.  Please remember that our new main entrance door opens 

at 8:50am for the start of school.  

 

KS1 Multi Skills event took place at Stokenham. This event was moved to their school hall where all 

children were able to try different skills. It was very busy  but all the children were very excited to tell 

us all about it.  

 

Our Year 2 class visited our local church yesterday and enjoyed exploring the church.  

 

We wish everybody a lovely half term break and hope for some sunshine!  

 

 

The Railway Children ð Performance by M&M Productions  

 

The above performance has been booked for Tuesday 9 th  July for all the School children to attend.  We 

would really appreciate a voluntary contribution towards this event. Without these contributions, future 

bookings will not be able to go ahead. Please check out ParentPay to consent & contribute.  Thank you so 

much for supporting the event.  

 

 

Y6 Chorister singing concert at Exeter Cathedral on Saturday 15th June  

 

Year 6 have been selected to join in a singing concert at Exeter Cathedral.  Over the course of the term, 

each participating school will receive th ree vocal outreach workshops delivered by the Chorister 

Outreach practitioner Andrew Downton.   Choristers from Exeter Cathedral will join one of these 

sessions to inspire the children and talk about life as a chorister.  Please check out ParentPay to conf irm 

your childõs attendance for this exciting event asap! 

 

http://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=2,1&pid=0&viewid=2
https://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=2,1&pid=0&viewid=2
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 Bettinson Cup Year 5 & 6 Girls  

 

On Tuesday 21st May, a selection of Year 5 and 6 girls went to Marjons University to compete in the 

Bettison cup. The girls turned up with a lot of enthusiasm and were amazing! It was a long afternoon in 

the hot sunshine and it ended with thunder and light ing- luckily after they finished playing! Although the 

girls didnõt win, they drew in one game and Joni was our goal scorer! Miss Pears is very proud of all of 

them and I am sure Mrs Khong would be proud too! Well done to all of the girls who took part!  
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Year 2 Visit from the Jewish Cultural Champion  

 

Please see below photographs from the visit with the Jewish cultural champion, Year 2 really enjoyed the 

morning and found out about Jewish traditions, festivals and food.   

 

 

 
 

 

 


